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Good Day, 
 

New Hampshire Law Enforcement is critical to the safe and happy way of life citizens of 

New Hampshire enjoy every day.  For decades, Chris Connelly has shared a commitment to 

providing law enforcement services to NH not just as a Chief of Police and Chief Deputy of 

Hillsborough County Sheriff’s office, but as a true public servant.  Chris Connelly has lived the 

life of a law enforcement officer, dedicating his career to the people of NH.  His experience and 

qualifications speak for themselves, and Chris Connelly has demonstrated his ability to not just 

work for, but lead law enforcement agencies. 

The New Hampshire Police Association is pleased to announce the endorsement of Chris 

Connelly for the position of Hillsborough County Sheriff.  We all look forward to being a partner 

with Chris Connelly in providing quality law enforcement services to not just Hillsborough 

County, but the entire State of NH.   

 

 

Fraternally, 

 

Mark Morrison – President NH Police Association 
 
 
 


